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Change of Teacher Training Day 

Please be aware that we have changed one of our teacher training days 

this term. There will now be a teacher training day on Thursday 20th 

January 2022. This has been taken from Monday 21st February 2022, so 

now the children will return to school after the February half term break 

on Monday 21st February. The training day on Thursday 20th January 

2022 will be whole staff training for our new InMat Trust Phonics Scheme. 

Upcoming dates this term 

Tuesday 18th January  -  Art Smart Day   

Thursday 20th January -  Teacher Training Day/School   

      Closed for Pupils 

Friday 21st January   -  Animal Smart Day 

Friday 11th February  -  End of Term Three 

 

Fizz�¶s Book Raffle 

  Last week�¶s Book Raffle winners were: Marnie Morley, Holli 

Powell, Saskia Aveley, Yvie Britten, Joseph Boardman and Maddison 

Cowton. 


